
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Ron Fabbi requested the following records: “Dr Mutchler stated that he looked into tents and 

alternative buildings.  I would like any RFI, RFP, RFQ pertaining to the purchase, lease, or rental 

of any tents or buildings by anyone at 304 from June 2020 through February 2021. 

 

Taylor Eagan said she had numerous conversations with other school districts regarding space 

requirements/student population.  I would like to know which school districts she contacted and 

number of buildings and students for each of those school districts.”   

 

This FOIA request was received March 5, 2021, and responded to on March 12, 2021. It took 

two District employees a total of 1 hour 40 minutes ($65.04) to respond to this FOIA request. 

Total attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


